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ANTIPASTO BOXES FOR SENIOR SCHOOL STAFF
Year 12 Hospitality completed a service period, where they planned, prepared and
presented Antipasto boxes for senior school staff faculties. Students understood the
importance of quantity control measures, correctly portioning of ingredients, checklists, and
ensuring uniformity across their boxes. The students in year 12 also wanted to show their thanks
and gratefulness of the staff at this time.

 

Miss Michala Georges
Senior School Teacher - TAS & Carmichael House Patron
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